
 

 

Have you seen or heard something at 
this court which makes you concerned 
about someone’s welfare? 
 
 
 
You should use the below contact details to 
speak to someone as soon as possible.  
 
[Name of person] 
T: [telephone number] 
E: [email address] 

OR 
[Name of local authority children and adult 
services] 
T: [telephone number] 
E: [email address] 
 
You can also contact the NSPCC on 0808 800 
5000 for advice about safeguarding concerns. 
 
In an emergency, please call 999. 
 
 
Please also let the LTA know by using our secure form 
which can be found online at: www.lta.org.uk/safeguarding  

http://www.lta.org.uk/safeguarding

